
Dean Cheryl Waites 
and the faculty 

cordially invite you to attend 
 

The 25th Annual 
Edith Harris Endowed Memorial Lecture 

 
“Understanding & Responding to Cyber                

Bullying in a Cyber World” 
 

Presented by Faye Mishna 
Professor & Dean, Factor-Inwentash Faculty of Social Work 
Margaret & Wallace McCain Family Chair in Child & Family 

University of Toronto  
 

Thursday, November 15, 2012 
1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Community Arts Auditorium 
450 Reuther Mall 

Wayne State University 
 

There is no pre-registration or charge to attend.   
 

This program is approved by the Michigan Social Work Continuing Education Collaborative for 
2 CE Clock Hours.  $10.00 fee is required to process CE credit.  Cash, check, major credit 

cards accepted - payable onsite.  No prepayment accepted.  For further information and ADA 
accommodation information,  call 313-577-4464. 


